
Mrs. Ellert Welcome
My name is Stacy Ellert and I 
am excited to be working 
with your children as part of 
the Pre-Kindergarten learning 
team!  When I am not 
creating, exploring and 
learning in the Pre 
Kindergarten  classroom, I 
am working with the students 
and staff of St Patrick School 
as assistant principal, and 
part of the literacy learning 
team. My teaching journey 
started twenty five years ago 
teaching Kindergarten, and 
since then, I have been 
blessed to teach various 
grades in a variety of roles.

2022-2023 is going to 
be the best school year 
ever!!

My Favourites
● Camping, hiking and 

biking in the 
mountains

● Reading
● The color blue
● Spending time with 

my family and 
friends

2022-2023Contact 
stacye@eics.ab.ca

780-672-2177

About Me
My husband and I are proud 
parents to three adult 
children, two who are also 
teachers.  We love spending 
time with our Grandson who 
will turn one in September! 


